
        
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 We would like to welcome you and your child to the 
third grade program. We are planning many fun units and 
activities for this coming year.  If able, we would like you to 
provide the following items to be brought to school to help 
with instruction: 

● One box of colored pencils 
● One box of crayons 
● 6 glue sticks 
● 1” White Binder (1) 
● 4 folders with pockets (1 red, 1 blue, 1 green, 1 yellow) 
● One pair of scissors 
● 2 Black Expo Markers 

 
Please do not send in Trapper Keepers. They take up too 
much room in the desks. Please do not use backpacks with 
wheels as they do not fit in the cubbies. We cannot wait to 
see you in September! 
 
Thank you! 
The 3rd Grade Team 


